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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all of your support with our reading logs last year, as they were so successful we 

are going to continue them.                                                                                                                                      

This will be a record card of when a child reads at home either alongside an adult or on their 

own.  

Whenever your child spends about 10 minutes reading or recognising sounds, we ask a grown up 

to sign a box on the card for that day (just sign once per day please). When all of the boxes are 

complete the ‘Reading Log’ will be exchanged for a certificate which will be presented in a 

special Reading assembly.   

We are starting with number 1 on our reading log. We hope this will encourage some children to 

read more and will reward those who already read a lot at home. 

 Reading books will be changed once a week and all children will take a free choice book to share. 

If you would like to change your child’s reading book more regularly please see the class 

teacher. 

 

Please support your child with this initiative. 

Shona Hodgson  Literacy coordinator. 
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